Textul files

NOV 2 2 1978

Maurice S. Reizen, M.D., Director Department of Public Health 3500 N. Logan Street Post Office Box 30935 Lansing, Michigan 48909

Dear Mr. Reizen:

The MRC is currently performing a staff review of the Final Safety Analysis Report on the Midland Plant Units 1 and 2. The MRC Office of State Programs has been requested by the NRC Office of Muclear Reactor Regulation to verify and supplement certain off-site emergency planning information contained in the Final Safety Analysis Report (FAAR) for the Midland Plant Units 1 and 2.

It would be helpful to us if your Department, as lead agency for radiolegical emergency response planning and preparedness in Michigan, would review and respond to the enclosed questions. It would be timely if we could receive your response not later than January 5, 1979.

We thank you for your cooperation and welcome this opportunity to incorporate this information in the safety review process. If you have any questions concerning our request, please contact Mr. Harold W. Gaut of our office. He can be reached at 301-492-7210 (FTS 492-7210).

Sincerely,

THIS DOCUMENT CONTAINS	original signed by Harold E. Collins		
POOR QUALITY PAGES	Harold E. Collins -Assistant Director		
	for Emergency Preparedness Office of State Programs		

Enclosure: As stated

Deci Essig Its IT

	Hal.	My	80070	10612	A
OFFICE	OSP/EP	EPlosp.	1999		
BURNAME	HCollins/pl	But		The second second	
DATE	11/21/78	11/20/28	TARREST DE LA		